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North Bay Division Grievances Nos 4:§5/and 4-64-7
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January 27, 1965

MR. D. K. STUART, Chairman
North Bay Division
Joint Grievance Commip;ee

The Union has recently informed the Company members
of the Review Committee that the above subject grievances have
been withdrawn from the agenda of the Review Committee. We are
attaching copies of the Union's statements of withdrawal for
your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that these
cases are consldered closed.

LoV, om0

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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Review Committee File No. 566
North Bay Division Grievancs No. 4-64-7

The guutzian of the time element which would require a transfer to
be esiffected after a bid 1is made, is clouded in R. C. #566 due to
the type of dispute which existed over the right of these grievants
to the jobs om which they had submitted bids and the fact that there
was some question, at least on the part of one of the grievants,
that he would accept the transfer after it was decided that his bid
should be honored. Because of these factors, it is Union's belief
that if this matter is to be resolved thr the grisvance proce~
durs, it must be dons through a case which 8 not involve
residual matters which could affect the outcome of a decision on
this specific issue.

We are therefore withdrawing R, C. #3566 from the file without
prejudice but will consider this particular case closed. ,

L. L. Mitchell, Secrstary
Review Committes

January 19, 1963



